
February 4, 2019

Catholic Schools Week 2019 was a great success!  It demonstrated all those 
characteristics that make Catholic Schools the best choice for our children - 
FAITH, ACADEMICS, & SERVICE.  

The faculty & staff would like to express our appreciation for your commitment,   
not only to our school, but your child’s education.

As you know, this Thursday, Feb. 7th, will be our Parent/Teacher Conferences.  
There will be an EARLY DISMISSAL at 1:00pm so that the teachers may 
prepare for conferences, which will be held 2:00pm-8:00pm.  Please express any 
questions or concerns with the teachers.  

NO SCHOOL FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 8TH

HSA Meeting - Tuesday, Feb. 5th.  Our auction event is quickly approaching!  
PLEASE RETURN ALL SOLD AND UNSOLD RAFFLE TICKETS AND MONEY 
BY THURSDAY, FEB. 7th.

Our annual Make-A-Wish service project will begin Monday Feb. 11th.  See the 
attached flyer for more information regarding how your children may participate 
while making money for this worthy cause.


